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April General Meeting Report: 
Preparing for 2030 and Beyond 

keeping the fleet supported. Construction crews may ferry in via Ford Island and material staging could come from 
Waipio Peninsula. Our support may be needed in the exciting times to come. For additional information on the 
ongoing Environmental Impact Statement for Dry Dock 5 and the Waterfront Production Facility, please see: 
https://www.pearlharbordrydockeis.org 

Brede Cambra, Shop 51 
Supervisor of the Quarter 

Pictured at the far right is Brede Cambra of Shop 51 
who was selected to be the Shipyard’s 2nd Quarter 
Brendan Cravalho Supervisor of the Quarter.  In 
addition to the excellence of his leadership, Brede 
was cited for his superb mentoring of team 
members and junior leaders.  Tommy Miguel, who 
nominated him, also cited his dedication and 
devotion to ensure that injured Shipyarders were 
properly supported in their workers compensation.  
Congratulations Brede! 

JUNE’s Speaker: Kaipo Crowell, Retired NEPD Mgr 

 

April’s Speaker was Chad Nakamoto (pictured on right), Code 900F, who spoke about 
the proposed Dry Dock 3 replacement project (proposed Dry Dock 5) and conceptual 
planning for the future. In addition to the new Dry Dock project – P-209, the Shipyard is 
considering the following: a waterfront production facility near Dry Dock 5 and other 
facilities along the waterfront.  Construction for Dry Dock 5 will be challenging while  

 



 

Upcoming Events 
and 

KOKUA PLEASE 
 

1.  General Meeting:  June 23 
Kaipo Crowell will be the June Speaker.   
 
Zoom Meeting ID: 881 6037 6114  
Passcode: 191354  
Phone number:  1(253) 215-8782  
 
2.  Shipyard Commander Meeting 
Monthly:  Contact any E-Board Member 
to provide topics to consider.  
 
3. Adopt a Highway:  August 6 
Please support.   
 
4.  Chapter Scholarship: 
APPLICATIONS DEADLINE 
EXTENDED TO 29 July. For High School 
Seniors and College/Grad school students.  
Members, their children and grandchildren 
are eligible.   
 
5.  KOKUA PLEASE E-Board is planning 
on both a Fund Raiser and possibly a Golf 
Tournament.  More to follow.   
 
6.  KOKUA PLEASE:  August General 
Meetings this year will focus on 
Retirement Financial Planning.  Do’s and 
Don’ts- Please send specific questions of 
interest to Eric Kimura or contact any E-
Board Member.  
 
7.  KOKUA PLEASE:  Promote 
Leadership Excellence by nominating a 
deserving 1st line Supervisor to be awarded 
the B. Cravalho Supervisor of the Quarter. 
 
8.  Next Issue: August 5 
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Fishing Tournament:  July 16th  Volunteers needed, both early in the 
morning and from 1400!  Contact Thomas Chow at either his work 
phone: (808) 473‐8000 Ext. 5301 or mobile phone: (808) 368‐0207. 

ADOPT A HIGHWAY:  Shipyard Chief Petty Officers (CPO)s and FMA 
collaborated on Highway Clean up. On Saturday, May 7th, the CPOs and 
civilian Shipyards combined their efforts to clean up Nimitz Highway 

NEW Members Sworn In:  At the General Meeting on 28 April, new 
members Ray Corpuz of Code 2330 and Enrique Sabal of Code 990 were 
sworn in.  With them were their sponsors, Stacie Sakai of Code 2350 
and Skyle Shimizu of Code 990. 
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